
M E E T

The Muls
T H E I R  S T O R Y

Juanpi is from Argentina and Celia is from Panama. They met at the 
Word of Life (WOL) Bible Institute in Argentina. They married in 2006 
and immediately began working with WOL Panama. In 2008, they moved 
to the northwest province of Chiriqui, near the Costa Rican border, and 
launched a WOL ministry there. After nine years of living in Chiriqui, they 
moved back to Panama City in order to help the WOL staff with their 
children’s program. They still minister in Chiriqui, but now from a distance.

During the school year, Juanpi and Celia lead Bible Clubs and minister 
through evangelistic drama productions. The goal of the Bible Clubs is 
to disciple the youth to be strong, biblically-sound leaders. Juanpi and 
Celia also visit schools in the area, presenting the Gospel in the elementary 
schools through puppets and in the secondary schools through dramas.

During Panama’s summer season, January through March, the Muls and the 
WOL team, run a summer camp program where the gospel is preached in 
various ways throughout each week. Hundreds of youth attend every year. 
The Muls have a beautiful daughter, Emma, who was born in March 2016.

The Bible Chapel has partnered with the Muls since 2008.

O U T R E AC H  M I N I S T RY

PANAMA

October 2025

P R A I S E

• - Our trip to the USA was very beautiful.

• - For the love of people shown on the journey.

P R A Y E R

• - For the López family, may they seek the Lord and unite
their family.

• - For four married friends of ours who are going through a
difficult time in their relationships.

• - May God bring more friends to join our team of
supporters.

• - For new and exciting ideas for the 2026 summer season.

• - For the time in October with the Women's Conference,
may God work in the women who will be attending.

• - On October 31st we will be presenting the Children's
Show at our church.

• - For the Youth meeting (crossfire) that started in
September.




